PHILIPS

Federal Communications Commission Authorization and Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Rd Columbia MD 21046-1609

Subject: Description of Permissive Change

To whom it may concern,

Philips North America LLC hereby requests a Class Il Permissive Change for the following project:
FCC (Federal Communications Commission) ID: 2ATC9-PHC-11AC1 with regards to Philips
intelliVue X3 (867030), Intellivue MX100 (867033). For the X3 and MX100 monitors to become
SAR (Specific Absorbed Rate) compliant, changes have been made to the radio reducing the
output power on some channels in 2.4GHz 11b and 5GHz 11n/ac functionality for SAR
compliance. These new output power settings will be completed at the Philips factories. Neither

Philips field personnel, nor end users will have access to make changes to these settings.

There is no change in hardware. This modification is only concerned with Philips X3 Patient
Monitor, neither circuit design nor main function of RF (Radio Frequency) portion has been
changed. Bluetooth and Bluetooth low energy are disabled in these products and is considered

“out of scope” for this certification.

Sincerely yours,
Applicant: Philips North America LLC.

Address: 222 Jacobs St. Cambridge, Ma 02141
Signatare: W Z:

Name: Mark Nolin
E-Mail: mark.nolin@philips.com

Phone: 1-617-798-8253
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